
 July 27, 2022  

 
 
2022-23 Stix ECC Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) 
 
Welcome to Stix Early Childhood Center! 
 
The Stix ECC PTO's main goal is to involve you in your child’s school and help you 
contribute to maximizing every child’s experience at Stix ECC. It is important that all 
parents/guardians of children attending Stix, and each member of the Stix staff know that they 
are members of the Stix ECC PTO. In that spirit, everyone is encouraged to participate in its 
activities, join our informal meetings, and more! 
 
Our PTO’s mission is to promote open communication between parents and teachers, provide 
children with enriching activities and supplement school learning with educational events. We 
are dedicated to enhancing the education of every child while aiding them in achieving their 
highest potential.   
 

• Mark your calendars to attend the first PTO meeting of the year on  

Wednesday, August 31, 2022, at 6pm! Location TBD: virtual or in-person at Stix. 

 

• For questions, to be added to our email distribution list, or to volunteer please contact us 

at stixpto@gmail.com. 

 

• Follow the Stix ECC Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/StixECC) and join 

the “Stix ECC Family” Facebook group for updates! 

 

• Stix PTO website: stixpto.weebly.com -> check here for important dates 

 

• If you have any gently used children's books to donate to our school’s Inchy Book 

machine, please contact Pre-K teacher, melissa.johnson@slps.org, or simply drop them 

off at the Stix office, or with your child (once school begins), clearly labeled “for Inchy”. 

 

We are looking forward to a great 2022-23 school year! 

Kind Regards, 

Stix ECC PTO Leadership team 

Elaine Bauer, Matt Miller, Libby Tempel, Aminah Wright, Jarita Ewing 

stixpto@gmail.com 
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